THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1865
To: subana@ray-of-light.com   
Dated: 01 December 2001
  
Dear Subana,
Assalamu Alaikum,
Thank you very much for contacting me; please note that you are always free to email me whenever you want, without fear that I will mind.
Many, many congratulations on your birthday! If you’d told me a little earlier, I would have sent you some present. I’m very glad that your talk went well. Congratulations! 
I STILL HAVN’T FORGOTTEN THAT I NEED TO SEND YOU SOME SURPLUS ISLAMIC LITERATURE! BUT I HAVE BEEN TREMENDOUSLY BUSY RECENTLY AND WILL BE FOR THE NEAR FUTURE (MASHA’ALLAH, ALL MY HARD WORK HAS BORNE FRUIT SO FAR, FOR 1300 PEOPLE (INCLUDING MYSLELF LOTS OF TIMES) HAVE VISITED MY SITE. 
May Allah Bless You! 
Dr Umar Azam     BA  PhD  DCL Dip.FJ  Dip.IM 
AUTOR 
 


